
Comanche ISD 

Date: May 1, 2025 

Dear Parents: 

We are approaching the end of the 2024-2025 school year and there are a few reminders that 

will need to be completed. 

1.) All medications will need to be picked up by the last day of school May 16, 2025(Unless 

you have talked with me, about picking them up on a different day) or they will be 

disposed of.  

2.) Any immunizations received over summer break, remember to bring a copy to the 

school on the first day.  

3.) Check the expiration dates on your Conscientious Exemptions (if you have one), if 

expired work on getting a new one for 2024-2025 school year. 

4.) Prescription medications for 2025-2026 school year, have the doctor give you a 

prescription/note for your child to receive the medication at school, please remember to 

bring that when you bring your child’s medication to school, this includes inhalers and 

nebulizer treatments. *Note* as per policy Nonprescription medication , upon a parent’s 

written request, when properly labeled and in the original container can be dispensed.  

5.) Inhalers that the child is allowed to carry, the Nurse’s office must have on file an order 

from the Doctor stating that the child can carry the inhaler.  

6.) Doctor’s note for any food allergies your child may have. 

7.) When you are registering your child online, please remember to fill out the forms for 

student health and food allergies.  

We hope you and your family have a safe and memorable summer. 

Thank you, Comanche ISD Nursing Staff, 

Linda Loya RN, District Nurse, Elementary lloya@comancheisd.net 
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